
 

 

           

COVID-19 UPDATE 

12/24/2021 

 

 

Northampton Manor has a total of: 

• 5 residents and 8 staff members who have confirmed cases of Covid-

19 in the last 48 hours 

 

We continue to work hard and follow the recommendations of our federal, state 

and local health officials to prevent further spread of this virus in our facility and 

we will continue to update you as more information becomes available. 

If you have any questions or concerns about this update, please feel free to 

contact us at 301-662-8700 and we will be happy to answer your questions  

 

 


